
 

October 2019  

Half Term Updates 

 

 

Harvest collection for the Rainbow Centre 

Our Harvest Celebration takes place on Wednesday 23rd  October. We are 

asking for the usual food donations – tins, packets etc, which can brought into 

school from next Monday. After our Thursday celebration, the food will be 

passed on to the Rainbow Centre for distribution. 

 

Family Health and Wellbeing Event 

Also on Wednesday 23rd October, school is hosting a community information 

event on family health and wellbeing. Parents are invited to visit the event in the 

school hall from 2.45. A flyer is attached with this letter giving more details 

about the event.  In addition to the various groups presenting at the event 

there will be an opportunity for children to have their bikes security stamped 

by police. 

 

Halloween Disco 

The Halloween Disco takes place on Thursday 24th October. 

Reception/Key Stage 1  - Children in Reception and Key Stage 1 will have their 

disco from 3.15 until 4.15. We are would like the children to bring their 

costumes in a bag so that school staff can get them changed in time for the 

disco. Parents can collect their children at 4.15 from the hall doors. Parents are 

asked not to stay as school staff will fully supervise this event. 

Key Stage 2 – The Key Stage 2 disco starts at 4.30 and finishes at 5.30. We 

would like all children to be collected by a known adult. Again, this will be fully 

supervised by school staff. 

Tickets for the disco will be on sale from the school office price £3.00, which 

includes a drink and a packet of crisps. Children do not need any additional 

money on the night. 

 

Half term holiday 

School closes at the usual time on Friday 25th October for half term. It re-

opens on Monday 4th November. 

 


